
r·t " 

(1# 

1 

2 

3 

4 

5 

6 

7 

8 

9 

10 

H 

12 

13 

14 

15 

16 

17 

18 

19 

20 

21 

22 

23 

24 

2S 

26 

27 

28 

29 

30 

31 

32 

33 

September 16, 1986 Introduced by: GARY GRANT 
8441A/hdm 

Proposed No.Q ~ - 566 ....J 

ORDINANCE NO. 784L 
AN ORDINANCE relating to the annexation of an 
area known as P-290R to Cascade Sewer District, 
amending Ordinance No. 7638, Section 4. 

SECTION 1. Ordinance No. 7638, Section 4 is hereby amended to 

read as follows: 

Being a portion of Section 25, Township 22 North, Range 5 
East, W.M. and Section 36, Township 22 North, Range 5 East, 
W.M., in King County, Washington, more fully described as 
follows: 

Beginning at the intersection of the extension of the 
Southerly margin of Primary State Highway No. 2 (State Route 
18) and the East line of said Section 25, said point also 
being on the existing Cascade Sewer Dist~ict boundary line; 

Thence Southerly along said East line to the South line of 
said Section 25, also being the North line of said Section 36; 

Thence West along said South line of Section 25 to a point of 
intersection with the Northwest margin of S.E. Wax Road 
extended; 

Thence Southwest along said Northwest margin to the North line 
of Covington Homes as recorded in Volume 89 of Plats, Page 6, 
records of King County, Washington; 

Thence West 637.59 feet along said North line to the East line 
of Covington Firs as recorded in Volume 100 of Plats, Pages 
100 and 101, records of King County, Washington; 

Thence North 901.81 feet along said East line to the Northern 
most line of said COVington Firs; 

Thence West along said Northern line of COVington Firs to the 
West line of the East 1/2 of the Northwest 1/4 of the 
Northwest 1/4 of Section 36; 

Thence North along said West line to the Southerly margin of 
Frontage Road (Covington Way S.E.); 

Thence Northerly along said margin to the South margin of S.E. 
272nd Street (S.E. Kent-Kangley Road); 

Thence East along said margin line to the East line of the 
West half of the Northwest quarter of said Section 36; 

Thence North 380 feet, more or less, along said East line and 
the East line of the West half of the Southwest quarter of 
said Section 25 to the South line of Berger Addition as 
recorded in Volume 69 of Plats, Page 67, records of King 
County, Washington; 

Thence East 492.92 feet along said South line to the 
centerline of 169th Place S.E.; 
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Thence North along said centerline of 169th Place S.E. to the 
South line of Lot 1 extended of Fir Acres No.1 as recorded in 
Volume 106 of Plats, Pages 45 and 46, King County, Washington; 

Thence East along said South line extended also being the 
centerline of Southeast 270th Place extended to the East line 
of Fisher's Addition as recorded in Volume 70 of Plats, Page
84, records of King County, Washington; 

Thence North 866.7 feet along said East line of Fisher's 
Addition to the South line of Burwood Park as recorded in 
Volume 83 of Plats, Pages 88 and 89, records of King County, 
Washington; 

Thence East	 965.40 feet to the East line of said Burwood Park; 

Thence North along said East line of said Burwood Park and the 
West line of the East 1/2 of the Northeast 1/4 of said Section 
25 to the southerly margin of Primary State Highway No.2 
(State Route 18); 

Thence Northeast along said margin to the True Point of 
Beginning. 

INTRODUCED AND READ for the first time this ~1~day 

1986.of ~~/,
 
PASSED thi s ?;vl daYOf~ , 1986.
 

KING COUNTY COUNCIL 
KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON 

~:ev~ ~~~ 
ATTEST: 

~~.~o	 t~cil
 

~
 
APPROVED thi s J'3 day of Iv (J v rvv.. b-v­

9-16-86/8441A/hdm	 -2­


